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First name: Dave

Last name: Snyder

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: RE: Wayne National Forest: Working Group Follow Up Webinar/Conference Call - Wednesday Jan.

16 6PM

 

Hello Rachel.

 

Attached please find a set of SHPO comments compiled to assist the Forest Plan Revision Team.  I will try to

participate in the 1/16/19 webinar.

 

 

David Snyder, Ph.D. | Archaeology Reviews Manager, State Historic Preservation Office

Ohio History Connection | 800 E. 17th Ave. Columbus, Ohio 43211

p. 614.298.2000 | f. 614.298.2037 | dsnyder@ohiohistory.org

 

 

 

From: Neuenfeldt, Rachel - FS [mailto:rneuenfeldt@fs.fed.us] 

Sent: Friday, December 21, 2018 9:15 AM

To: Neuenfeldt, Rachel - FS &amp;lt;rneuenfeldt@fs.fed.us&amp;gt;

Cc: Swiderski, Lori D -FS &amp;lt;loridswiderski@fs.fed.us&amp;gt;; McCarthy, Dawn R -FS

&amp;lt;dmccarthy02@fs.fed.us&amp;gt;; Brooks, Kyle - FS &amp;lt;kylebrooks@fs.fed.us&amp;gt;;

Giannamore, Daniel - FS, Columbus, OH &amp;lt;dgiannamore@fs.fed.us&amp;gt;; Epstein, Jonas - FS

&amp;lt;jonaskepstein@fs.fed.us&amp;gt;

Subject: Wayne National Forest: Working Group Follow Up Webinar/Conference Call - Wednesday Jan. 16 6PM

 

Good morning everyone, 

 

Thank you all again for all of your hard work and dedication through the assessment phase of the forest plan

revision process. From the information I've seen and conversations I've had so far I am sure the information you

are all providing will be absolutely beneficial and crucial to the assessment. 

 

After the January 2, 2019 initial deadline for submitting information to the Forest Plan Revision Team, the team

will begin to compile the working group information with information collected from internal Forest Service

scientists and other partners. In order to maintain communication and transparency throughout this process, I

would like to schedule a webinar and conference call for all working group members for Wednesday January 16

at 6PM. This call will discuss what we have done so far to compile the information, discuss our expected next

steps, and leave time for a discussion with all of you about what you would like to see with the working groups

moving forward. 

 

The information for the call is below: 

 

Date: Wednesday January 16, 2019 - 6PM 

Webinar Link: https://fs-fed.webex.com/meet/WNFPlanRevision 

Phone Number: 888-844-9904

Access Code: 2961260

 

Thank you again everyone. Please feel free to reach out with any questions, and I'll look forward to speaking with



all of you in the new year! 

 

Rachel 

 

Rachel Neuenfeldt 

Partnerships and Community Engagment 

Wayne National Forest - Forest Plan Revision Team 

rneuenfeldt@fs.fed.us

267-788-2563

 

 

 

 

 

 

This electronic message contains information generated by the USDA solely for the intended recipients. Any

unauthorized interception of this message or the use or disclosure of the information it contains may violate the

law and subject the violator to civil or criminal penalties. If you believe you have received this message in error,

please notify the sender and delete the email immediately. 

 


